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HERITAGE NEEDLEWORK GUILD

Annual Quilt Show: Sept. 19-21

Nebraska City, Neb. — The Heritage Needlework Guild invites your guild members to attend its annual
quilt and needlework show Sept. 19-21 at Bethel United Church, 2400 Central Ave., Nebraska City.

The show is held during Nebraska City’s Applejack parade and festival. In addition to scores of quilts and
other needlecraft, the beautiful quilt pictured above, “Wild Rose,” will be raffled during the show.
Marilyn Remboldt of Lincoln will be the show’s featured quilter. Another display will feature works by
Heritage member Linda Hug of Auburn.

This year’s raffle quilt honors the late Carol Falk, who moved to Nebraska City after retiring as an English
professor at Moorhead University in Minnesota. She was a prize-winning quilter who often hand-dyed
and painted fabrics for her quilts. After she died in 2009, some of her blocks were given to guild member
Donna Stratker of Nebraska City. Stratker and several other guild members worked together to create
“Wild Rose” from those blocks.

The guild encourages quilters to kick off their Applejack weekend by attending the show preview from 5
p.m. to 8 p.m. Friday, Sept. 19. Other show hours are from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. Saturday, Sept. 20; and
from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. Sunday, Sept. 21. Enclosed please find posters and bookmarks to help spread the
word about the show. Contact Leslie Reed (above) for additional bookmarks and posters. We look
forward to seeing you in September!




